
Friday 23 October 2020 

Dear Senate Select Committee on Covid-19, 

In my evidence to you I wish to advise that I inadvertently listed North Korea as a 

country using electronic tracking devices. This was incorrect. I meant to say South 

Korea. (I have no idea what North Korea is up to!) 

The three countries I am aware of successfully using electronic tracking bracelets for 

their returning citizens to monitor quarantine, are Hong Kong, Singapore and South 

Korea. I do apologise for this mistake, 

Kind Regards 

Margaret


